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July 10, 1986
3F0786-09

Mr. John F. Stolz, Director
PWR Project Directorate #6
Division of PWR Licensing B
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Updated Response to Generic Letter 83-28
Items 3.2.1 and 3.2.2

Dear Sir:

Florida Power Corporation's (FPC) July 31, 1984 letter to Mr. Darrell G.
Eisenhut (3F0784-21) provided updated responses to Generic Letter 83-28
(Sal em ATWS) . Our responses to the subject items contained commitments to
complete documentation reviews required by the Generic Letter not later
than December 31, 1985 and to compl ete revision of existing pl ant
procedures or preparation of any new procedures identified as a result of
our review by March 1,1986. FPC's letter to the NRC, dated February 25,
1986, on Generic Letter f 3-28 should have also included the subject items.
This letter extends those commitments to Items 3.2.1 and 3.2.2.

The commitment for review of the documentation for all items was met on
December 22, 1985.

Because of the greater than expected procedure modifications identified,
FPC is revising the second commitment for Items 3.2.1 and 3.2.2 as follows:

1. Those procedures required on a routine basis (Operations Procedures
and Surveillance Procedures) will be revised on or before July 31,
1986.

2. Preventative Maintenance Procedures, Maintenance Procedures, and
Fueling Procedures will be revised by December 31, 1986.
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3. New procedures as identified during the documentation review will be
developed as needed in accordance with FSAR Section 1.7.1.5 and

'

Regulatory Guide 1.33 as clarified in FSAR Table 1-3.

Should you have any questions concerning this subject, please contact this
office.

.

Sincerely,
,

D
Rol f hC. Widell
Manager, Nuclear Operations
Licensing and Fuel Management

JWT/feb

xc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace
Regional f.dministrator, Region II
U.S. Nuclter Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30323
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